
Cardinal Bulletin 

 

Friday, November 5, 2010 

 

General Announcements 

· Yearbook is still $35. Order yours at the Student Store! 

· ASB Cards available in the student store Rm. 606, for $30.00. 

· Do you hate walking through a dirty mess? Then don’t let it happen.  Keep your school clean. 

· Class Shirts on sale in the Student Store $12.00. 

· The student store has bottled water to beat the heat on hot days! Visit the student store from 7:45-8 a.m., 

during nutrition, lunch or after school to see what’s available.  Water is 50 cents a bottle! 

· Lawndale Varsity Football is having a home game this Friday at 7:00 PM versus Torrance.  Come 

support and show your school spirit! 

 

Club Announcements 

· The first annual AVID can food drive is here!  We are gearing up to send as many proteins like tuna, 

chicken, sardines, peanut butter, and beans to the Dominican Republic and Haiti.  Please bring all 

canned foods to your 6th period class. 

· See the Masters of Arts at Lawndale high school Art Show today during Lunch and after school from 

3:00-4:00. Art Show will be in rooms 602 and 502. 

· Lawndale students, today is Pink Friday for Breast Cancer Awareness Day at LHS!!!! Did you know 

men can get breast cancer too? No lie. Thank you to all the students and teachers who donated for the 

Breast Cancer Research. Ladies In Action will be running in the Walk for Hope this Sunday. Teachers 

please email Ms. Bondoc for the percentage of students wearing pink at their 4SR class. We will 

announce the winner on Monday!!!!!  

· If you turned in your CSF application, please go to room L12 to pick up and pay for your membership 

card. Membership cards are 1,000 pennies, 200 nickels, 100 dimes, 40 quarters, or just 10 dollars. 

· Tired of this crazy weather? Don't be so gloomy! Instead, why don't fly some kites with Lawndale's 

Hobby Club? Come by room 316 (Mr. Fuch's room) and see why Hobby club is so FLY. 

· LIFE club is sponsoring a Blanket Drive until Nov. 19th. Please bring any clean blankets in new or 

good condition to room 315. LIFE club will be handing them out to the homeless & needy in 

December. Your generosity will be greatly appreciated by those less fortunate during the winter time. 

· The Hawthorne Teen Center is now open: Monday-Friday, 3:00pm-6pm. The Hawthorne Teen Center 

is located next to the Hawthorne Sports Center stop by for more information. (3901 El Segundo Blvd.) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 1: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR 9:51- 10:08 

Per 2: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 3: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 4: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR 9:51- 10:08 

Per 5: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 1: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 2: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR: 9:51- 10:08 

Per 3: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 4: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

 

Regular Schedule 

Per 5: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR: 9:51- 10:08 

Per 1: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 2: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 

Regular Schedule 

Per 3: 8:00- 9:32 am 

Nutrition: 9:32- 9:45 

4SR: 9:51- 10:08 

Per 4: 10:14- 11:46 

Lunch: 11:46- 12:21 

Per 5: 12:27- 1:59 

Per 6: 2:05- 3:00 



· Middle Eastern Club will be meeting today and every Friday in room T-8. 

· Ukulele Club meets Mondays, Tuesdays & Thursdays @ lunch in room 9B.  The band room will be 

closed. Please don't forget your Ukuleles! 

· Spanish Culture Club members are selling See's Candies. If anyone is interested in selling please talk 

to a Spanish Club advisor or stop by Magana's room in 421 

 

 

Go Cardinals! 

 

Teachers Only 

If you wish to have an announcement broadcasted during the Cardinal Bulletin, please email your 

announcement to LWHS_bulletin@centinela.k12.ca.us by 2:00PM before the day the announcement is to be 

read. Please include the date you would like your announcement read in the subject of the email. Thank You!  
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